

RT 11 Streakers Snowmobile Club  
Meeting Minutes - October 1, 2023  
Location: T-Bone Trail

Attendance:	Matthew Baron, Michele Libby, Patrick Rosa, Joe Walsh, Joey Walsh, Mike Storer, Colby Hobart, Wayne Leslie, Bob Greanleaf, Ted Greanleaf
Call Meeting to Order:	By: Michele At: 4:30
Secretary Minutes:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Presented at meeting today and was posted online</li> </ul> Motion by: Michele Second by: Matt
Treasure Report:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Treasure was not in attendance at the meeting so no full report was given Matt reported 12,000 in bank and then getting a grant worth about 7,000. After paying for the sled we will have roughly 5,000.</li> </ul>
Trail Report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Bridge work was done last week/weekend, still more work to be done. Need more boards to finish up</li> <li>● Putting cables on the bridges so they will not float away if we get flooding</li> <li>● Plans in the next couple weeks to continue trail work</li> </ul>
Groomer Report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Steel is in to start making groomer for Mike</li> <li>● Switches on some groomers need to be replaced (3-4)</li> <li>● Need to put something on groomers to prevent it from dropping</li> </ul>
Fundraiser Report:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Maps and Kiosks need to be pushed, no mailers will be sent out but an email will be sent out to get those that may be out of state</li> <li>● Sponsoring bridges may be another way to raise money</li> <li>● Another corn hole board raffle</li> </ul>
MSA Report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Joe attending the local meeting</li> <li>● New off trail law - having signs to protect landowners Wardens have signs, we need to contact to get the signs to put out</li> <li>● We did not get the drawing to sell raffle tickets at the door for the snowmobile show, but looking for volunteers</li> </ul>

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● October 20-22 is the state snowmobile show</li> <li>● Raise in registration keeps going up, but clubs are not getting more from the registrations</li> <li>● Next Meeting is October 17 at SAM in Augusta</li> </ul>
Old Business:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● B Loop - letter did not get mailed, advised by warden service to not send. The warden service wants to take care of this at this time.</li> <li>● New sled - should be in this week</li> <li>● Still working on connector to be able to</li> </ul>
New Business:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Question about auto send of meeting minutes, people would like that to keep happening</li> <li>● Steve McLean - working on being able to use his land for snowmobile use this winter</li> <li>● Start getting sleds out and do maintenance to get them ready for the upcoming season and distribute out by end of November beginning of December</li> <li>● Joe has taken in new memberships. All old memberships have expired</li> <li>● Possibly add concrete barriers and set up cable to prevent people from destroying the parking lot</li> <li>● Working on new trail through Carroll field due to fire station being built</li> <li>● Winnie Trail needs to be fixed up, asking town to help with this</li> <li>● Matt would like get game cameras, at least 2, put 1 down at the club house and 1 at the Byrant's field</li> </ul> <p>Motion to Accept buying 2 game cams plus years worth of service for up to 500 - Matt  Seconded by Mike  Vote: Passed 9-1</p>
Announcements:	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Next Club Meeting: November 5, 2023 at 4:30 Location: T-Bone Trail</li> </ul>
Meeting Adjourned:	<p>Motion to Accept: Michele  Second by: Joe</p>